Bourne Historical Commission
30 Keene Street — P.O. Box 3131, Bourne, MA 02532
Demolition Delay Hearing
November 14, 2023
160 Clark Road, Sagamore Beach
Map 4.2, Parcel 4

Chairman Carl Georgeson called the hearing to order at 10:10 a.m.
Members: Deborah M. Burgess, Jean Campbell, Neil Langille, Carl Georgeson, and
Judith Riordan
Associate Members: Karl Spilhaus, Richard Kantor, Toni Dering, and Steven Philbrick
Excused: Blanche Cody and Mary P. Reid
Public: None
Project: Demolish a circa 1926 single family dwelling.
Since there was no one in attendance for this hearing, Jean Campbell, made a motion to continue to

December 12, 2023. Judith Riordan seconded. Motion passed Five to Zero (5-0). Members voting in favor
were: Deborah M. Burgess, Jean Campbell, Carl Georgeson, Neil Langille, and Judith Riordan.

Hearing was adjourned at 10:15 a.m.

Deborah M. Burgess
Secretary
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Project Attachments are filed with the continuation of this hearing on December 12, 2023



